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 Mimi Keenan of Royal LePage Meadowtowne Realty, flanked by her 
sons, hosted her Blues Buster Evening at Glen Williams Town Hall on 
Feb. 4. PHOTO BY SHEENA GLEN OF SHEENA GLEN PHOTOGRAPHY.

 The new owners of Milton Home Hardware Building Centre, Tima 
and Jeff Seydel, and their daughters held a reception on Feb. 14.
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 Halton Hills Wildlife & Nature 
Artists celebrated the opening 
of their studio on March 4 at 
Williams Mill Visual Arts Centre, 
Glen Williams. 
PHOTO BY GLORIA HILDEBRANDT

 Niagara Peninsula Hawkwatch 
held an open house at Beamer 
Memorial Conservation Area, 
Grimsby, on April 14. This was the 
43rd year of counting migratory 
raptors at Beamer. Canadian 
Raptor Conservancy gave a 
presentation of live raptors on 
the glove. 
PHOTO BY GLORIA HILDEBRANDT.

 With the Niagara Escarpment in 
the background, people turned out 

in large numbers to plant 1,000 
trees for Earth Day Hamilton’s 

tree planting festival on April 22 in 
Churchill Park, Hamilton.

 Sandra Howe, Randy Foulds, Bill Walker MPP Bruce-Grey-Owen Sound, Jan Chamberlain, Jim Hepple and 
Wendy Tomlinson received a $6,000 Ontario Community Capital Program grant on March 24, to install a new 
HVAC system in the historic CNR Dining Car, part of the Community Waterfront Heritage Centre on Owen 
Sound’s waterfront. PHOTO SUBMITTED.
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 On Feb. 15, National Flag Day, the large 15-by-30-foot flag returned 
to a new pole and base in Dragonfly Park in Orangeville. The previous 
flagpole was removed in 2015 due to structural issues. 
PHOTO BY SHEILA DUNCAN.


